
Mayor Moses Maluleke Congratulates Hosi Mangava Irvin Nkanyani as he officially ascends the 
throne of Nkanyani Traditional Council.  

"It is with a sense of renewed optimism that we look forward to further strengthening the bonds and 
friendship between the Nkanyani Traditional Council and the Collins Chabane Municipality, we 
extend our warmest congratulations,” Mayor said. 

The function to mark his inauguration was attended by MEC for Co-operative Governance and 
Traditional Affairs (COGTA) in Limpopo, Basikopo Makamu, traditional leaders, Acting Executive 
Mayor of Vhembe District, Executive Committee members of different Municipalities as well as 
residents of Nkanyani Community and neighboring communities. 

#hosinkanyani 

 



 


